

THE UNIVERSITY OF QUEENSLAND

DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY AND MINERALOGY ST. LUCIA, QUEENSLAND, AUSTRALIA, 4067

Dr. E.Y. Hayworth,
The Freshwater Biological Association,
The Ferry House,
Hawkeshead,
Windermere,
Cumbria, U.K.

19th January 1988.

Dear Dr Howarth,

New taxation rules that apply as of 1-7-87 require that all claims be substantiated. To this end I would be grateful to you if you could send me a letter addressed "To whom it may concern", setting out briefly the geological-geophysical work I have done with your organisation, and adding to it your qualified evaluation of the merit of the work to the scientific community.

I write to you rather than to your newly appointed Director, as there have been some three Directors to the Institution since I commenced work on the lakes in the 60's, all of which you have had access to, and have cause to refer professionally.

Yours faithfully,

Gefald. E.G. Sargent.
Professor of Economic Geology,
The University of Queensland.